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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
FAIRVIEW FIRE DISTRICT 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE The Board of Fire Commissioner invites all residents of the Fairview Fire District 
interested in filling a vacant fire commissioner seat to submit a statement of interest to the FFD 
Secretary by 2:00 on June 27. 
 

The Board will hold a special meeting at 6pm on July 5, 2017 at the Fairview Firehouse at 258 Violet 
Avenue, Poughkeepsie, NY prior to the Monthly Meeting to interview interested residents.  If 
appointed, the individual will hold the vacant seat until December 31, 2017.  For qualifications and 
additional information about the process, please visit the News section of the Home page at 
www.fairviewfd.net. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by Brie D. Novack, District Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fairview Fire District 
258 Violet Avenue 

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
 
 

  Office: (845) 452-7453 
Station: (845) 452-8770 
       Fax: (845) 452-0552 

http://www.fairviewfd.net/

